
Dear Members of the Set Decoration Society of America,


I am thrilled to announce my candidacy for the position of SDSA Board Member 
representing the Canadian region.  


With a deep passion for the art of Set Decoration and a commitment to enhancing 
the craft, my experience in this role over the past term has reinforced my 
dedication to the SDSA’s mission.


If re-elected for another term, I will leverage the progress we’ve achieved together 
and maintain our focus on several areas: 


Celebrating Canadian Talent:  Canada has incredible talent, and I will keep 
pushing to get our Canadian Decorators the recognition they deserve.


Skill Building and Learning:  I’m a big believer in lifelong learning.  Let’s keep 
creating opportunities for our Decorators to grow and develop.


Connections and Teamwork:  Our work is all about collaboration.  I will keep 
encouraging connections, both here in Canada and abroad, to keep the creative 
juices flowing and knowledge spreading.


Being Our Voice:  I will persist in representing Canadian Decorators with 
dedication, ensuring that your concerns remain at the forefront of my priorities.  


Expanding Memberships:  Let’s continue to grow our SDSA Canadian community!  
More members will enhance our visibility and provide greater resources for 
everyone’s benefit. 


I am dedicated to collaborating and working together to improve our industry.  I 
appreciate the chance to seek re-election, and I eagerly anticipate continuing this 
journey with all of you.   


Thank you for considering me.


Sincerely,


Sandy Walker

Canadian Set Decorator


